
How to Use 
Interactive EBulletins

To fill in the note sheet during service, download the 
Adobe Acrobat Reader app. Open the note sheet in 
the Adobe Acrobat app. You can fill in the notes by 
clicking in the blank and typing.
 
You can also fill in sermon notes on your phone by 
downloading NMC’s app. Just search Nappanee 
Missionary Church in your app store.



Use Your IRA to Support Ministries and Save 
on Taxes

The IRA Charitable Rollover, originally enacted in 2006 and extended several 
times, has been made permanent. 

If you have an IRA and need to take a Required Minimum Distribution, the IRA 
Charitable Rollover can help you decrease your tax liability and support NMC 
or other ministries. Here are the details:

Please be sure to check with your accountant about the IRA Charitable 
Rollover. If you would like more information, please contact Margie Helmuth 
in the Church Office at 574.773.7773 or MargieHelmuth@nmc.church. 

Benefits:

Requirements:

•	 The gift counts towards the minimum required distribution.

•	 You must have reached age 70 ½.

•	 Gift must be made directly from your IRA to the charity.

•	 This opportunity is only available for IRA’s. It can’t be used with a 
403(b), 401(k), or other retirement plans.

•	 You can give up to $100,000 per year to qualifying charities from 
an IRA, and the distribution does not count as taxable income to 
you.

•	 Even if you don’t itemize deductions on your tax return, you can 
benefit from the IRA Charitable Rollover. The gift decreases income 
(instead of increasing deductions like most charitable gifts).



Table Talk
5:15-6:15 PM, Aux Gym
Let us do the cooking for you! Join us for supper, and fellowship with those 
around you! Suggested donation is $4 for one individual, $12 for a family of 3-5, 
and $15 for a family of six or more.
Foster and Adoptive Family Support Group
6:45-8:00 PM, C 184 (NEW LOCATION), Phil and Jenny Ummel
Are you a foster or adoptive parent? This is the place for you. Come and be 
encouraged as we discuss the joys and challenges of parenting foster and 
adoptive children. Be filled as we set our focus on the kingdom-view calling.

Financial Peace University
7:00-8:00 PM, Fireside Room, Nate Smith
What if you were debt-free, investing, and making wise spending decisions? 
With Financial Peace University, you can take control of your money and start 
planning for your future! This elective runs January 5-March 2 and requires a 
paid registration at nmc.church/FPU.

Bible Track: Heartbreak
7:00-8:00 PM, GH 223, Pastor Jason Rohde
As we look into Scripture, there were many times when the people of God were 
not loyal to Him. We will look into God's Word and find those times when God's 
people broke His heart, but yet He still loved them. His love for all people still 
continues today.

Prayer Group
7:00-8:00 PM, Conf. Room C (NEW LOCATION) & Zoom, Pastors Dave & Don
"Little prayer—little power, much prayer—much power" motivates us to pray.    
Anyone is welcome to join this group of prayer warriors.
Zoom Meeting ID: 714-714-7773, Passcode: 407773. 

Man Church Upper Level YMC

Oasis (Women) Chapel
New Study! Matchless by Angie Smith. Books are $18. Available at the Ministry 
Center.

D-Life Wednesdays (Discipleship Track) GH 120

Revelation Fitness (Health & Wholeness Track) Aux Gym

Worship Choir Choir Room

Knit Together GH 224

WEDNESDAY NIGHT ADULT ELECTIVES
STARTS WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5

Ongoing  Tracks



2022 Giving Envelopes
2022 Giving Envelopes are available at the Ministry Center. Please feel free to pick 
them up at your earliest convenience.
December 27 & 31 | Offices Closed
The NMC Offices will be closed on December 27 & 31 for Christmas and New Year's Day.
December 29 | No Table Talk or Wednesday Night Programming
There will be no Table Talk or regular Wednesday night programming December 29. 
Wednesday night programming resumes on January 5!
      December 31 | Warsaw Community Prayer Opportunity
If you live in the Warsaw area, consider joining this community-wide prayer initative. To 
learn more about 24 for 22, go to nmc.church/24for22.
          January 2 | The Sound at NMC
The Sound will be live in our Sunday morning worship services on January 2! They will 
be in our Worship Center venue only. Join us for a great time of worship and music!
          January 5 | Wednesday Programming Resumes
Wednesday programming will begin again on January 5! Table Talk, KidMin, Stu-
dent Ministries, and Adult Electives will all be back in full swing. It's a great time to 
jump in!
          January 18 | Coffee Break Winter Session Begins
Ladies, if you are here on Tuesday mornings, consider joining us for Coffee Break, 
our ladies' Bible study group. We will be studying Psalm 23, The Shepherd With 
Me, by Jennifer Rothschild. You can register online at nmc.church/CoffeeBreak or 
come to the registration table in the Grand Hall on January 9 and 16. 
      January 30 | Baptism
Join us as we celebrate changed lives! If you are interested in being baptized, go to 
nmc.church/baptism for info and to register.
          February 4 & 28 | All Florida and All Phoenix Days
Join Pastor Dave & Christy and Pastor Joe & Jeanne in Sarasota on February 4, or 
Pastor Dave & Christy in Phoenix on February 28 for a noon lunch! To register, go 
to the Ministry Center, email Linna at LinnaSommers@nmc.church, or call the 
Church Office.

N A P P A N E E  M I S S I O N A r Y  c h u r c H    D e c e m b e r  2 6 ,  2 0 2 1
Welcome to Nappanee Missionary Church! Please fill out a visitor's card located in the pew 
pocket, or stop by the Ministry Center in the Grand Hall.

Nappanee Missionary Church, PO Box 110, 70417 State Road 19 N, Nappanee, IN 46550
Tel: 574-773-7773         Email: NMCNews@nmc.church         Website: www.nmc.church

Change Grow Connect Serve Multiply



The Story
December 26, 2021

Reflection:

Tim Veenstra, Associate Pastor, Nappanee Missionary Church, Nappanee, IN
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